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	Membership

	ASUH (2)
	Anna Koethe

	
	Sean Wilbur

	BCA
	Alicia Partridge

	BOP
	Ryan Tolman

	CCB
	Mike Magaoay

	GSO (2)
	Erin Allmann

	
	Tom Robinson

	SAAC
	Jett Jasper

	SAPFB
	Kenneth Hu

	SLD
	Jan Javanar

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


Absent:  SAAC, SLD

Additional Attendees:

Carl Clapp

Meeting Start: 5:01

Meeting End : 5:43

	ITEM
	DISCUSSION
	ACTION/FOLLOWUP

	Athletics Update
	Clapp put Robinson on the student attendance numbers weekly mailing list.

Ohana Fest – After the homecoming volleyball game, the gym will be turned into a basketball court, the basketball teams will be introduced, and students will be able to participate in a bookstore giveaway.

Everything is looking good for homecoming on Athletics end.  

Clapp left the meeting at this point.
	Koethe and Clapp will continue to email about homecoming

	Operating Principles
	Robinson handed out the summary of operating principles.  Tolman expressed interest in defining what the athletics department role should be in our group, being invite only.  

Wilbur and Koethe discussed getting an RHA member on the SAFC.
	Koethe will contact RHA about getting a member to the SAFC for next meeting.



	Funding Application
	Javinar is working on finalizing the application.  A new date for submitting applications will have to be made because October 28 is approaching too quickly.
	Javinar will finalize the application.

	Manoa Maniacs Branding
	Hu is hopeful that MM banner will be ready for homecoming.  

Wilbur says that some company has the tshirt design, we just have to figure out where it is.


	Hu will use generic graphics to design the banner

	Parking
	Everything is set
	Athletics will draft a memorandum of agreement for the SAFC to pay for the parking

	Food Subsidy at Aloha Stadium
	Robinson asked for 1-2 items of food instead of their huge menu.  We are waiting for them to respond.
	Robinson will email Centerplate again.

	Spirit Scholarship
	Magaoay and Jasper have been having difficulty scheduling a meeting with the ticketing office to work out the details.  Hopefully it will be ready for homecoming
	Magaoay and Jasper will find a time to meet with ticketing

	Homecoming
	Our food subsidy is all set.  The towels are $2400 for 500 towels.

Tolman thinks this would be a great time to get the word out about the SAFC.

Without a corporate sponsor, we won't have Manoa Maniacs t-shirts.
	Wilbur will make a brochure for the SAFC to give out to students.

	Food Subsidy at Stan Sheriff Center
	All who attended said the hot dog giveaway went well. We need to design a banner for the future though that makes it obvious that the free food is for students. Suggested:

Manoa Maniacs Grindz: Free Food For Students With a Valid UH Manoa ID
	Robinson will contact Sodexo about doing a food giveaway on November 11 and 13.

	Leisure Center Subsidy
	Robinson emailed the leisure center but got no response.  Hu wants to organize Manoa Maniacs hikes. Tolman likes the idea of having Manoa Maniacs be a school spirit club, not just an athletic spirit club.
	Magaoay will contact Aaron Bain about setting up the subsidy program

	Next meeting
	Thursday October 20, 2011 in CC 203a
	All members will try to attend 


